Memorial and Hirst Avenues

Upgrades Project
July 27, 2021

Hello,

On January 19, 2021, Parksville City Council approved the award of a construction contract to Knappett
Industries, Ltd. (Knappett) to move forward with the construction of the Memorial and Hirst Avenues Upgrades
Project.

As you may know, the design features the 1,280-square-metre (13,800-square-foot) Memorial Plaza, a key
component of the City’s downtown revitalization strategy.

The websites below explain more about the projects and the design for Memorial and Hirst Avenues, including
images and videos of how we envision the space to look following construction. Later this summer, the City will
host an information session to discuss project logistics and answer questions from businesses and residents. In
the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly with any questions.

Our team is excited to be working towards the Memorial and Hirst Avenues upgrades. We look forward to
bringing the community’s vision for these spaces to life through ongoing communications and proactive
planning.

Thanks,
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Michael Lonsdale, AScT, LEED GA

Engineering Technologist Ill Find More Memorial Avenue Streetscape
Phone 250 951-2479 | Fax 250 954-4657 and Utility Upgrades Project Information At:
MLonsdale@Parksville.ca LetsTalkParksville.ca | MemorialAve.ca
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